Our Case Number: ABP-316119-23

Pleanala

Eliza Palumbo
293 Landen Road
Ballyfermot
Dublin 10

D10 HA25

Date: 19 May 2023

Re: DART+ South West Electrified Heavy Railway Order - Hazelhatch & Celbridge Station to Heuston
Station, and Hesuton Station to Glasnevin
County Dublin and County Kildare

Dear Sir / Madam,

An Bord Pleanéla has received your recent submission in relation to the above mentioned proposed
railway order and will take it into consideration in its determination of the matter.

The Board will revert to you in due course with regard to the matter.

Please be advised that copies of all submissions / observations received in relation to the application will
be made available for public inspection at the offices of An Bord Pleandla when they have been

processed by the Board.

More detailed information in relation to strategic infrastructure development can be viewed on the
Board's website: www.pleanala.ie,

If you have any queries in the meantime please contact the undersigned officer of the Board. Please
quote the above mentioned An Bord Pleanala reference number in any correspondence or telephone
contact with the Board.

Yours faithfully,

Eimear Reilly > i
Executive Officer P
Direct Line: 01-8737184 e
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Eimear Reillz

From: SIDS

Sent: Thursday 11 May 2023 16:03
To: Eimear Reilly

Subject: FW. Ballyfermot railway work
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

From: Eliza PaIumboW

Sent: Wednesday, May 10, :

To: SIDS <sids@pieanala.ie>

Subject: Ballyfermot railway work

Hi,

I am emailing in relation to the work that might be going on near my house.

As the owner of 293 Landen Road we do not agree on any work to be done around our property.

This is a very busy area already, the trains go every 10 min both ways just beside our garden wall, We can not
normally function and stay in the garden, playing with our little son, enjoying quiet time.

Kind Regard,

Eliza Palumbo



